
Welcome to Early Years Sparkly Spiders! 

 

Mrs Petznik Mrs Christie 

We can’t wait to see you on Wednesday 6th 
September! Please remember to bring your 
photo album in with you to share with us! 

 Drop off between: 8:50am—9.00 am Early Years Yard 

 Pick up: 3:15pm 

A member of staff will be on the door through the 
nursery yard to greet you each morning. Please let 
them know your child’s lunch arrangements for the 
day. 

To collect your child at the end of the day please 
wait in the same area. Nursery children leaving at 
11.45 will be brought to the main entrance.  

There will be staff out to direct you on the first 
day ... 

Have a fabulous summer holiday, We are really looking forward to seeing you in 
September! 

Your child can bring a book 
bag to put their reading 

book/ letters and work in.  

Please don’t send bulky 
backpacks.  

 

Fruit is provided daily for the children. If you would ra-
ther you can send in a small, healthy snack for your child. 

Please only send water in a named water bottle.   

 

Children need to 
come to school 

wearing PE kit on 
Thursdays (t-shirt 

and jumper/
cardigan, with 

joggers/leggings/
shorts)  

.Our curriculum is play based 
accessing both the indoors and 

outdoors for learning. Please send 
an appropriate coat and footwear 

everyday. 

 

 Please label all 
items of clothing 
clearly with your 
child’s name so 

that we can 
match them 

quickly back to 
the correct child!.  

 

It is a good idea to leave a 
pair of wellies and a 

change of clothes on your 
child’s peg should they get 
wet outside, then we can 

change them. They will also 
need a sun hat in the 
summer and suncream 

should be applied before 
school.  


